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DIRECTORATE CHANGE 

 
 
ReneSola Ltd (the “Company”) announces that Mr. Binghua Huang, Chief Technology 
Officer, has given notice of his retirement as a director of the Company.  He will cease to 
be a director on 16 July 2008 or, if earlier, on the appointment of a new director.  Mr. 
Huang will remain as an adviser to the Company. 
 
The Company has identified a potential new independent director, whose appointment is 
subject to approval of the Board.  A further announcement will be made in due course. 
 
 
Enquiries: 
 
In China: 
 
Charles Bai, CFO 
ReneSola Ltd 
Tel: +86 573 8477 3061 
Email: charles.bai@renesola.com 
 
Mr. Derek Mitchell 
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide (Beijing) 
Tel: +86 (10) 8520-6284 
E-mail: derek.mitchell@ogilvy.com 
 
In the United States: 
 
Mr. Jeremy Bridgman 
Ogilvy Public Relations Worldwide (New York) 
Tel: +1 (212) 880-5363 
E-mail: jeremy.bridgman@ogilvypr.com 
 
In the UK: 
Tim Feather/Richard Baty 
Hanson Westhouse Limited 
Tel: +44 20 7601 6100 
Email: tim.feather@hansonwesthouse.com 
 

 


